
U3A Gardening group April report for Forum 

 

The April meeting of the gardening group was held a little later in the month than normal 
due to the Easter break. 

We had a garden related quiz with a range of questions from easy to difficult together with 
pictures of plants and garden experts to name.    The winning team and runners up were 
able to select a prize.  This was a fun session enjoyed by the Members. 

Members had brought along excess plants and seedlings for a plant sale.  We were able to 
take home plants to add to our collections.   The proceeds of the sale are being sent to a 
local charity at the Barnard Castle Hub to be allocated to the food bank which distributes in 
town and to the surrounding villages. 

Our May event will be the visit to the RHS gardens at Harlow Carr, Harrogate. 

In June we will be visiting Lowther Castle Gardens in Cumbria. 

Julie Archer and Kate Keen 


